
 

NOVEMBER 5, 2009  BERGEN TOWN BOARD  PUBLIC HEARING            

 

The Bergen Town Board convened in a special session at 6:30 p.m. in the Bergen Town Hall 

with Supervisor Specht presiding. 

 

PRESENT:                    ALSO: 

Supervisor John Specht     David Roggow, Highway Superintendent 

Councilman Donald Cunningham      

       “          Hugh McCartney                            

Councilwoman Rachael Millspaugh 

 

ABSENT: 

Michele M. Smith, Town Clerk 

Barry Miller, Councilman    

       

ALSO PRESENT: 

Joe Nenni 

 

The notice of Public Hearing was published in The Daily News and posted on the Clerk’s 

bulletin board. 

 

Supervisor Specht opened the hearing on the 2010 Budget at 6:30 p.m. with discussion of fine 

tuning the budget. 

 

There were no comments from the public made at the hearing.  

 

The Board will vote on the Town Budget at the November 10, 2009 meeting. 

 

Councilman McCartney made a motion to close the Public Hearing at 7:23 p.m; seconded by 

Councilwoman Millspaugh and carried by a vote 4-0. 

 

          

      Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

                         Rachael Millspaugh 
 

Rachael Millspaugh, 

        Councilwoman 

 

 


